Wishing you a Happy & Healthy New Year!

As the year comes to an end, we are reflecting on the many things for which we are
grateful. Your trust and confidence are something we cherish. Your generosity and
compassion helps us provide the vital care and service that thousands of children and

adults depend on everyday. Thank you.

We are proud and grateful for the progress our
clients make. Our thanks to the individual who
created this lovely artwork in one of FSL's skills

building programs for people with disabilities.

We look forward to seeing you in 2023!

Save the dates for these special events...

Summer Kick-off Cocktail Celebration
Wednesday, June 7th at Stonebridge County Club

WALK for Wellness
September in Belmont Lake State Park

30th Anniversary of Great Chefs of Long Island
Monday, November 13th at Crest Hollow Country Club

More details to come. In the interim, feel free to reach out if you would like additional information.
Please contact us at restorehope@fsl-li.org or 631-470-6770.


https://www.fsl-li.org/donate/

